E-7 V-E-3

## TOWN/VILLAGE OF HARRISON COMPTROLLER/TREASURER'S OFFICE

TO: Ronald Belmont, Supervisor/Mayor and Members of the Town/Village Boards

FROM: Maureen MacKenzie, Comptroller/Treasurer

RE: Town and Village Board Meetings of September 19, 2019

DATE: September 12, 2019

The following requires both Town and Village Board approval.

I respectfully request board authorization to join the Keystone Purchasing Network (KPN).

KPN is a national cooperative purchasing program offering premier products and excellent services at competitive pricing. The agency allows participating government agencies to reduce the cost and time of procuring equipment and products through access to national contract volume pricing.

There is no cost for this membership.